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Second semester is in full swing!  Stevenson Tigers 

recently celebrated No Name Calling Week!  We will 

continue this message and focus on respect toward 

others throughout the year.   
 

 
_______________________________________________________________________________ 
Please make sure your student is on time for school each day! 

 
Being late for school hurts a childõs learning.  A 
student who is 10 minutes late every day will miss 30 
hours of instruction during the school year. Children 
can copy notes or make up an assignment but they 
can never get back whatõs most important:  the 
discussions, the questions, the explanations by the 
teacher and the thinking that makes learning come 
alive.  
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DROP OFF AND PICK UP REMINDERS 

 

 

 

 

As a reminder, the right lane in our circle drive is for DROP OFF and 

PICK UP only.  In the morning, after dropping off your student(s), please 

exit using the left lane.  In the afternoon, after picking up your 

student(s), please also exit using the left lane.  For safety reasons, 

please never drop off or pick up students in the left lane.  
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Stevenson Kindergarten pre-registration will be Wednesday, March 13 (9:00a-
11:00a and 1:00p-3:00p ).  Call the Stevenson office at 663-2351 to set up an 
appointment.  Your child must be 5 years old on or before September 1, 2019 to 
register for the 2019-2020 school year.  If you know of any families with children 
that will be eligible for Kindergarten it would be appreciated if this information 
could be passed on to them. 

For registration you will need to bring the following: 

§ Your child 
§ Your childôs certified birth certificate from the courthouse in the county where 
your child was born (not the hospital certificate) 

§ Proof of residency (a recent bill with your name and address on it, a copy of 
your lease agreement or a copy of your tax bill) 

§ Physical examination with current immunizations dated after 8-19-18 due 
BEFORE the first day of school  

§ A dental examination is due to the nurse by May 15, 2020 
§ A vision examination is due to the nurse by October 15, 2019 
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Stevenson Student Council Service Project  
 

 

                           Pennies for Patients:  

The Stevenson Student Council will be collecting donations for the Leukemia and Lympho-

ma Society the week of February 8 ñ15, 2019. 

Stevenson students will attend an assembly on Thursday, February 7, about the project.  

Please use the provided box to bring any donations to school next week and give them to 

your teacher.  You can also give online at https://events.lls.org/pages/il/Stevenson -

Elementary -School -2019. 

 

Thank you for your support!  

Mrs. Brenwall & Mrs. Cottrell  



    Mark Your Calendars!  

Parent Teacher 

Conferences 
February 25-March 1 

Parent / Teacher Conference Day 

Friday, March 1  

YOUR CLASSROOM  TEACHER 

WILL BE SENDING A LETTER HOME WITH 
CONFERENCE TIMES  
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      Conference times for Art, Music, PE, Speech, EL, Reading, Nurse, & Social Worker 

              Week of Monday, February 25ñFriday, March 1 
 

 

Ms. Nance / ArtñBy Appt. 

Mrs. Halt / Musicñ By Appt.   

Mrs. Hahn / PEñBy Appt. 

Mr. Crews / PEñBy Appt. 

Mrs. Wiltz / SpeechñBy Appt. 

Mrs. Thomas / ELñ By Appt. 

Ms. Flores / ELñBy Appt. 

Mr. Allen / Title 1ñBy Appt. 

Mrs. Cottrell / Learning CenterñBy Appt.    

Mrs. Turner / LDñBy Appt. 

Mrs. Hunt / LDñBy Appt. 

Mrs. Lim / LDñBy Appt. 

Mrs. Watson / Social Workerñ By Appt. 

Mrs. Rossi / Nurseñ By Appt. 

February Bookmobile Schedule 
 

Old Farm Rd @ Windmill Rd 

Feb. 18 / 7:15p-8:30p 

Phillip Place @ Carl Dr 

Feb. 11 / 7:15pñ8:30p 

Rainbow Ave @ Vladimir Dr 

Feb. 20 / 7:15p-8:30p 

Stevenson School 

Feb. 12 / 7:15pñ8:30p 

Waterford Estates Dr. @ Oakland Ave. 

Feb. 4 & 25 / 3:30pñ4:30p 

               Cold / Flu Season 

 

As we continue through the cold months, 
please be mindful of the cold and flu sea-
son.  Please refrain from sending your child 
to school if they have had a fever or vom-
ited in the past 24 hours.  This time of 
year it is so important to wash hands often 

to keep from spreading germs.   

Please remember to dress your children 
with warm jackets, hats/scarves and 

gloves.  If the temperature is 20 degrees 
or above including wind chill, our students 
will be outside for recess and possibly P.E. 

Moeõs Dine Out 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please support Stevenson School by 

enjoying a delicious meal at Moeõs on 

Wednesday, February 20, 11a-8p.  

Stevenson School will receive a portion of 

our dollars spent there during that time. 

Thank you for your support! 



Save the Date!  Thursday, April 18 

Multicultural Night  

 

Stevenson School will be having a Multicultural Fair on Thursday, April 18 from 5:30p to 7:00p.  This 
will be a fun evening learning about different cultures.  There will be food, crafts, games, entertain-
ment, displays and information, clothing, music and dance.  We hope to see all our families there! 

 Social Worker News 

 

ISU College Mentors   

ISU College Mentors started back up on Monday 

1/28. The activity dates for 2nd semester are: 1/28, 

2/4, 2/25, 3/4, 3/18,  4/1, 4/8,  and 4/15 . Please 

remind your participating children that this is a 

partnership between College Mentors and Stevenson 

School, so students need to continue to follow the 

Safe, Respectful, and Responsible expectations 

during their time with Mentors. 

Flying Horse Winners 

 
Christmas 

Jayden Cñ2MS 

 

Next Year  Open Topic 

Crystal Pñ2MS  Vinny Pñ2MS 

AJ Lñ2MS  Adhrut Kñ4T 

Melina Wñ2KS  Guy Bñ2MS 

   Arthur B-2MS 

    CJ Lñ2MS 

   Jose R-Oñ2KS 

   Isaac Pñ2KS   

 

As a reminder, school starts promptly at 

9:00a. Instruction begins!!  Late arriving 

students not only disrupts their own 

learning, but also the students in their 

classroom. Our school office closely moni-

tors tardies.  If there is anything we can do for you here 

at Stevenson Elementary to assist you in getting your 

students on time to school please do not hesitant to 

call Ms. Hansen or our school office at 663-2351.   
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The 2019 Students Involved with Technology Conference: Ready SIT Go is on February 9th at Heartland Community College.  This 

is an awesome opportunity for 3rd-12 th graders.  You can get more information about this yearõs conference at  

http://www.sitconference.org/.  
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February is typically a time to let others know they are loved.  What better way to spread the love then with a book? Take the time 

this month to share your love of reading with your children!  You could read a book with them, discuss a book that youõre reading 

independently, and even have a designated family reading time each day.  

Early Arrivals 

Just a friendly reminder that children should not be to the 

school prior to 8:45 a.m. unless they participate in the 

school breakfast program.  Breakfast is served at  

8:30 a.m. 

Kitchen Chat 
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